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EMPIRE

INDUSTRIAL

BUTO-PIP 

CONTACT INSECTICIDE

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

FOR USE IN HOTELS, MOTELS, SCHOOLS, RESTAURANTS AND OTHER
INDUSTRIAL AND INSTITUTIONAL FOOD SERVICE AREAS.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:

PYRETHRINS.............................. 0.101%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE........... 0.203%

N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE................ 0.336%

WARNING

FLAMMABLE - EXPLOSIVE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.

SEE SIDE PANEL FOR ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS.

REG.NO. 18335 P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS: 510 g 

MADE IN CANADA/

EMPIRE INTERNATIONAL
C.P./BOX 695, STREETSVILLE P.S.
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L5M 2C2

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Shake well before using.  Point valve opening
away from face and push button, holding can upright.

FLYING INSECTS: To control flies, gnats, mosquitoes and wasps-



Close doors and windows.  Direct mist upwards to all parts of the
room, especially windows and other light sources.  Spray 6-11
seconds per 30 cu.m of space.  For best results leave the room
closed for 15 minutes after each treatment and before
ventilation.  Also direct mist into areas where insects are
present.  Keep spray at least 1 m from interior walls, fabrics
and furniture.

CRAWLING INSECTS: To control cockroaches, ants and silverfish-
Spray hiding places such as baseboards, moist areas, openings
around sinks, drains and pipes, behind cabinets and storage
areas.  Spray ant trails around door sills, window frames, or in
ant nests.  Insects must be contacted to be killed.

BED BUGS: Spray mattress, particularly around seams and tufts.
Take beds apart, spray all joints.  Repeat as required.

Ensure proper ventilation after sealed areas have been treated.

PRECAUTIONS: Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water
or near radiators, stoves or other sources of heat.  Do not
puncture or incinerate can or store at temperatures over 50 deg
C.  Flammable mixture.  Product contains petroleum distillate. 
Do not spray into or near fire or open flame.  Do not remain in
treated areas.  Do not spray directly on food or utensils. 
Remove fish bowls and bird cages before spraying.  Do not spray
closer than 1 m to fabric.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or
absorbed through skin: avoid contact with skin, eyes, clothing
and inhalation of spray mist.  Wash hands after using.  In food
processing plants and food service establishments, apply only
when the plant is NOT in operation.  Remove all food before
treatment.  Cover all food processing surfaces and thoroughly
clean with potable water before resuming operation.  In
dwellings, remove or cover all exposed foods and cooking utensils
before spraying.  Keep out of reach of children.  Do not use in
nurseries or rooms where infants, ill or aged persons are
confined.

DISPOSAL: Dispose of container in regular garbage.

In meat packing and food processing plants, only spray when plant
is not in operation.  No exposed meat products, ingredients or
packaging materials to be left in the room and cover food
handling equipment.  Any treated surface that may contact meat
food products or other food products should be washed and rinsed
thoroughly with potable water after spraying and before re-use
for food processing.

FIRST AID: Product contains Petroleum Distillate.  If swallowed,
do NOT induce vomiting.  Obtain medical attention immediately. 



If in eyes, flush with plenty of clean water.  If on skin, wash
with soap and water.  If irritation persists, obtain medical
attention.

NOTICE TO USER: This Control Product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto. The buyer
assumes the risks to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY - NOT FOR RESALE.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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